
January 8, 1973 
 
January meeting opened by Chairman. 

 
Peggy Ann Potter’s application for a boarding kennel license was granted.  Motion by 
Mallery 2nd by Larson.  Fee $100.00. 
 

Boyer reappeared and asked to dedicate park land to township but still keep it for people 
who live in this addition.  Schmitz said this was impractical and advised against it.  
 
Finances were discussed.   

 
All bills were ordered paid.   
 
Mork’s utility building permit O.K.ed.  It was decided to postpone zoning at this time.  


